
 

 

 

D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, SECTOR – 7, ROHINI, DELHI 

 

NOTICE FOR PARENTS 
[ AVAILING SCHOOL BUS & PVT BUS FACILITY] 

 
Dated - 6/04/2024 

 

Kind Attention Dear Parents: 

This Notice comes to inform you that DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, Sector 7, Rohini, has its 

authorized contract with buses of M/s RANJIT BUS SERVICE (c/o. Mr. Lalit Kumar) only, 

which are being handled by school authorities under an official contract.  

However, it has come to light that the name of the school [DAV Rohini] is being misused 

by another unauthorized transporter i.e. M/s RAGHU RAJ YADAV (c/o Raghu Travels) 

through banners,hoardings, and advertisements on its buses without the proper approval 

of school administration. It has also been observed that there are no peons or female staff 

in the buses being plied by M/s Raghu Travels, which is a matter of grave safety concern 

for our students. 

Hence it is requested to all those parents availing transport by M/s Raghu travels to get 

in contact with our official transporter Mr Lalit Kumar of M/s Ranjit Bus Service for the 

transport requirement of their ward. All those who still continue with M/s. Raghu Travels 

shall be doing so at their peril after the issue of this notice.  (Buses currently under Raghu 

Travels are DLIVA8105, DLIVA7184, DLIVA2221) 

Please feel free to contact the following for change of transport/other  related queries: 

 1. Mr. PANKAJ SHARMA -(School transport incharge)- 9811659158 

 2. Mr. LALIT KUMAR (official transporter) - 9810970768. 

Warm regards  

 

Principal 

DAVPS, Sector 7, Rohini 


